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Education

Director: Mhairi L Shaw DCE





Braidbar Primary School and Nursery 
Head Teacher: Mrs Gillian Friel
Kyle Drive, Giffnock
East Renfrewshire G46 6ES
Phone: 0141 570 7020
E-mail: schoolmail@braidbar.e-renfrew.sch.uk
Date: 27th August 2019 
Dear Parent/Carer

P4 & P5 Spotlight Skills 

Your child will be participating in Mrs Macintyre’s Food and Health lessons on Wednesday afternoons, 

beginning on Wednesday 27th August and continuing on 4th Sept, 11th Sep, 18th Sep , 25th Sep and 2nd Oct. 

Your child should bring a plastic/reusable food container to school with them on the above cooking days.  The children will be taught the correct and safe ways to use a knife and will use a child safe knife during the lesson.  We have checked school records for any food allergies but we like to double check this in case anything has changed since.  Please complete the tear-off slip below and return to school.   

Thank you, 

Kim Taylor

Acting Principal Teacher 

-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

P4&P5 Spotlight Skills 
Child’s name ​​​​​​​​​___________________________

Class: P4&5

Does your child suffer from any food allergies   Yes / No     If yes please give details;
Signature ______________________________________
Mhairi Shaw, Director of Education, East Renfrewshire Offices, 211 Main St, Barrhead, G78 1SY
